



The Ridgeway, St. Albans, Hertfordshire. AL4 9NX

Telephone: 01727 799560

Email: admin@sandringham.herts.sch.uk Website: www.sandringham.herts.sch.uk

Letter No: 105/2023

20th January 2023

Headteacher: Alan Gray, M.Sc., F.R.S.A.
Deputy Headteacher: Caroline Creaby, BA, M.Ed., Ed.D.
Deputy Headteacher: Mark Nicholls, BA (Hons)

Dear Parent / Carer

Royal Albert Hall Gala - April 2023

Sandringham School has been invited to take part in the Royal Albert Hall Gala Concert for Hertfordshire Schools on Sunday April 30th 2023 and your child has been selected to perform. The Gala theme this year is 'Give Life to Music' and is designed to celebrate the quality and diversity of music and dance taking place in secondary and primary schools across the county. This is a fantastic performing opportunity for our students.

Our selected company members will be performing the finale of the evening performance to 'Music' by John Miles. There will be some after school rehearsals for this during the Spring Term on Mondays, 5.30 - 7.00pm and Wednesdays, 3.10 - 4.30pm. These will start after the Velocity dance show. All communication to students will be through Google Classroom which they have all been invited to join.

The participation cost for this event is £26 – please pay via ParentPay. All students will be required to wear a brightly coloured t-shirt (any colour). We will also confirm other costume requirements closer to the time. Transport by coach will be provided to and from the Royal Albert Hall on the day of the concert. We will be leaving Sandringham at 2.00pm and returning at approximately 11.00pm.

The concert is at the Royal Albert Hall and begins at 7.45pm. The approximate finish time is 9.00pm. Rehearsals will be held earlier in the day and more details regarding these timings will come out in a subsequent letter.

Tickets are available, obtained by calling directly to the Royal Albert Hall on 0207 589 8212 or via the website at www.royalalberthall.com. This will be a popular event so we recommend that you book your tickets early to avoid disappointment.

Please complete the consent <u>form</u> here by Friday 10th February.

We hope you are able to join us for this exciting event.

Yours sincerely,

Amber Davies
Director of Learning: Dance















